
Office Open Week Days From 8:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

  

September 21, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Ted Hirsch, P.E. 

Midwestern Consulting, LLC 

3815 Plaza Drive 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108 

RE: Vanguard – 3874 Research Park 

City of Ann Arbor, Michigan 

WCWRC Project No. 5350 

 

Dear Mr. Hirsch: 

 

This office has reviewed the site plans for the above-referenced project to be 

located in the city of Ann Arbor.  These plans have a job number of 21157, a date 

of August 27, 2021, and were received on August 30, 2021.  As a result of our 

review, we would like to offer the following comments: 

 

1. The design plans are technically correct and do not require revisions at this 

time. Please note any future revisions should be submitted to our office for 

further review. 

2. Please see the attached invoice for the current fees and remit these fees 

upon receipt. As requested, the invoice is being submitted directly to PCP-

AARPOZ, LLC. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Theresa M. Marsik, P.E. 

Stormwater Engineer 
(approval\Vanguard rev2) 

 

cc: Cameron McCausland, PCP-AARPOZ, LLC 

 Tom Covert, Midwestern Consulting, LLC 

Peter Stephens, City of Ann Arbor Systems Planning Unit 

 City of Ann Arbor Planning & Development Services Unit  

EVAN N. PRATT, P.E. 
 

WATER RESOURCES COMMISSIONER 

705 North Zeeb Road 

P.O. Box 8645 

Ann Arbor, MI  48107-8645 
 

email: drains@washtenaw.org 

https://www.washtenaw.org/drains 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HARRY SHEEHAN 

Chief Deputy Water Resources Commissioner 

 

 

SCOTT A. MILLER, P.E. 
Deputy Water Resources Commissioner 

 

Telephone 734.222.6860 

Fax 734.222.6803 
 

mailto:drains@washtenaw.org
https://www.washtenaw.org/drains

